
THE HUBBARD'S 
NEWSLETTER

As we come to the end of our first term of the school year, we
can already begin by celebrating some great successes.

In a short time, our students have forged some great
relationships with other students and their teachers. They have
already discovered that despite the challenges of Covid
lockdowns and floods, they have made great progress towards
their end-of-year results. They have been well-prepared in taking
examinations and some have even completed two units that
contribute to their QCE.

Well done to the Hubbard's 2022 student cohort. You are on
track for some excellent results.

You can now treat yourself to a restful holiday in preparation for
the coming term. 

The latest news and updates from Hubbard's School
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Specialist Math's Award
Compass
Report Cards / Parent &
Teacher Interviews 
School Jersey's

Believe you can and you're half way there.
Theodore Roosevelt

Reflecting on our First Term



Bookings open:
Bookings close:
Late bookings close: 
The 2022 UCAT ANZ must be sat between 1 July and 12 August 2022.

1 March 2022
17 May 2022 at 11:59pm AEST
31 May 2022 at 11:59pm AEST

The University Clinical Aptitude Test (UCAT ANZ) is an admissions test used by the UCAT ANZ
Consortium of universities in Australia and New Zealand for their medical, dental and clinical science
degree programmes.
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2 - 14 School Holidays
Good Friday15
Easter Saturday, Sunday, Monday16 - 18
Term 2 Commences19

25 Anzac Day Public Holiday

March
28 - 31 Snr Prep & Snr School Assessment Period

May
Labor Day Public Holiday2
April Report Cards emailed out
 Parent & Teacher Interviews

4
11
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REIMAGINE YOUR FUTURE AT HUBBARD'S 
Ph: 07 3371 5999
W: hubbards.qld.edu.au
E: admin@hubbards.qld.edu.au

Updates & News

University Clinical Aptitude Test (UCAT)

More Info

LOOKING AHEAD

To view the full 2022 calendar year, click HERE 
An assessment calendar for Units 1, 2, 3 & 4 of the General Subjects can be found

The test helps universities select applicants with the most appropriate abilities and professional
behaviours required for new doctors and dentists to be successful in their clinical careers. This is used in
collaboration with other admissions processes such as interviews and academic qualifications.

Please note that some of these dates may move due to the disruption of the floods.
HERE

Students who intend to apply for degrees in Medicine, Dentistry and Clinical Science are
encouraged to sit their UCAT test this year. 

mailto:admin@hubbards.qld.edu.au
https://www.ucat.edu.au/register/
https://bellflower-marigold-jrm7.squarespace.com/s/2022-School-Calendarv3.pdf
https://bellflower-marigold-jrm7.squarespace.com/s/Internal-Assessment-Calendar-2022.pdf
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Diploma of Business

Continuing next term, Linnette would like to extend the offer for Diploma of Business students to
book a 15-30 min session with her outside the normal class timetable. The purpose of these
sessions is to discuss assessment submissions. These appointments can be booked via email with
Linnette. This is voluntary, not essential. 

Book a personalised 'catch up' lesson 

Contact Linnette to book a session.

Compulsory Holiday Course
Reminder regarding attendance in the compulsory holiday course for Diploma of Business students
during the school holidays.

WHEN: 
TIME:  
WHERE: 

The 12 hours over the 2 days will account for 2 weeks of class work thus, absences on these dates
will be detrimental to students and may result in you not completing the course in October.

For students graduating in 2022 that wish for the Diploma of Business to be included towards their
QCE and/or ATAR calculations, the course needs to be completed by the end of October 2022. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your teacher - linnettek@hubbards.qld.edu.au

Monday, 4th and Tuesday, 5th April 2022
9.00am - 4:00pm
Hubbard's School - Face to face learning

Specialist Math's Award
We want to applaud the incredible effort of Alex
Malone for her outstanding achievement in Year
11 Specialist Maths in 2021. 

Congratulations for your distinguished grades
Alex! 

mailto:linnettek@hubbards.qld.edu.au
mailto:linnettek@hubbards.qld.edu.au
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What is it?

Compass

Reporting Attendance/Absences 

News Items

Report Cards & Parent / Teacher Interviews

In 2022, Hubbard’s has adopted Compass as our school management system. All parents and
guardians should have now received email communication along with their login details.

This application will allow us to better communicate with families, streamline our processes,
ensure our data is safe and secure and provide an all-round better experience for students, staff
and parents. 

Please contact                                                       if you have not received your login details. admin@hubbards.qld.edu.au

The parent portal is our preferred option for reporting any absences for your student. This is very
simple and can be completed through an app on your phone or through a web browser on your
computer.

In the instance where your student has an unexplained absence, you will be notified that
afternoon/evening to advise that your student was not present for one or more classes. This also
provides you with the option to login to explain these absences. 

The Compass News Feed appears on the Home page for all users (staff, students and parents), and
is a great way to communicate within our school community.
 

The News Feed is customised to only apply notifications that are relevant to you and your student.
The most recent News Items sit at the top and are moved down the feed as other posts are created
(unless made a priority in which case it is pinned to the top of the Feed). 

Parents will receive student report cards relating to the subjects they are currently enrolled in by
early May.

Parents will then be invited to book parent and teacher interviews with their students' teachers.
This is a great opportunity for you to meet your child's teacher and seek further information
regarding your student's performance within the classroom.

mailto:admin@hubbards.qld.edu.au
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Contact with our Principal

Feedback
If there is something in particular that you would like to hear about or see featured in this newsletter or if
you have any feedback, please let us know. 

Parents, guardians and students are always welcome to meet with the Principal, Cathy Pappalardo to
discuss anything! You may contact Cathy via phone, email or by appointment.

School Jersey
Each year we generously have a parent and/or student volunteer to organise the school
jersey. 

admin@hubbards.qld.edu.au

We thought it was timely to seek volunteer/s for this job.

If you are interested in volunteering, please contact

Designing a jersey using school colours
Taking orders and names required for printing
Ordering the jerseys
Collecting payment

What does this entail?

mailto:admin@hubbards.qld.edu.au

